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August 6, 1985

RBG- 21785
File Code G9.5

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

River Bend Station-Unit 1
Docket No. 50-458

As recently discussed with your Staff, Gulf States Utilities Company
will complete the instaliation of fire wrap for the spent fuel pool cooling

system {as noted in our letter dated June 13, 1985) no later than October 31,

1985. Procurement of materials and completion of the ergineering effort is
progressing in order to achieve installation by that date.

Sincerely,

/ . F Aot
J

. E. Booker
Manager-Engineering,
Nuclear Fuels & Licensing
River Bend Nuclear Group
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